
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

RESCHEDULED PUBLIC MEETING 
  
This meeting will be closed to in person attendance by the public. A temporary suspension of the 
Open Meetings Act to allow telephone or videoconference public meetings has been granted by 
Governor Greg Abbott. These actions are being taken to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 by 
avoiding meetings that bring people into a group setting and in accordance with Section 418.016 of 
the Texas Government Code. Videoconferencing capabilities will be utilized to allow individuals to 
address the Council via Facebook Live.  Members of the public who wish to submit their written 
comments on a listed agenda item must submit their comments by emailing 
citysecretary@floresvilletx.gov.  Comments must be received before 2:00 p.m., Thursday, April 23, 
2020. 
 
The City of Floresville will hold a Public Meeting on Thursday, April 23, 2020 at 6:00 PM  at City Hall 
in the Council Chambers, located at 1120 D Street, Floresville, Texas to inform the general public of 
an application filed with the USDA Rural Development, Rural Housing Service for financial 
assistance under their Community Facilities Loan and Grant program to purchase (17) police 
vehicle in car computers for their police department.  This meeting is being held at the request of 
the funding agency, the USDA Rural Development, Rural Housing Service to acquaint all interested 
parties on economic and environmental impact, service area, and alternatives.   Any questions or 
comments regarding this application may be addressed to Mayor Cecelia Gonzalez-Dippel, Mayor, 
1120 D Street, Floresville, TX 78114 or by calling (830) 393-3105. 

 
“This institution is an equal Opportunity provider and employer.” 
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